
GEORGE BUSH 

June 27, 2000 

Dear Bob, 

Thanks for your fax of June 19. I immediately 
forwarded it, with my endorsement, to Andy 
Card, who is in charge of the convention. I know 
that there is some planning going on regarding 
America' s freedom, so your fax is very timely. 

Warm regards, 

The Honorable Bob Dol 
Suite 410 
901 15th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
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